
Dear Faculty members, 
  
Spring Graduation 2022 for Forestry is taking place at 11:00am on Thursday, June 2nd at Chan Centre. If 
you are planning to attend and require a gown, please send me your order by 3pm on Thursday, May 
12th with the following information: 
  

1. Your height 
2. Gown preference 

• Black gown & hood 
• Black gown without hood 
• UBC PhD 

  
Don’t forget to RSVP to Ceremonies and Events.  If you have not received an email invitation with a 
specific RSVP code, please contact ceremonies.graduation@ubc.ca.  Congregation information can be 
found at https://graduation.ubc.ca/faculty-staff/ 
  
Thank you, 
  
Caryn 
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